
 
                Park and Recreation Commission 
 

 
TO: HONORABLE COMMISSIONERS DATE: MARCH 16, 2020 
 
FROM: PARKS, RECREATION AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
          
SUBJECT: PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION ANNUAL REPORT TO CITY 

COUNCIL PRESENTED BY VICE CHAIRPERSON FEOLA ON APRIL 21, 2020  
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Provide feedback on the Park and Recreation Commission annual report to City Council, 
presented by Vice Chairperson Feola on April 21, 2020.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Park and Recreation Commission provide Vice Chairperson Feola feedback and 
suggestions on their annual report to City Council on April 21, 2020.  
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The City of Riverside Mayor and City Council invite Boards and Commissions to present at a 
City Council meeting on a regular rotation maintained by the City Clerk’s Office.   
 
On February 20, 2020, the City Clerk’s Office invited Vice Chairperson Feola to provide a 
presentation to City Council on April 21, 2020. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Vice Chairperson Joseph Feola will present on: 1) Significant subject matters which occupied 
the Park and Recreation Commission’s attention during the past year; 2) Principal tasks which 
lie ahead over the next year; and 3) Ways in which City Council and Staff might facilitate the 
work of the Park and Recreation Commission. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 
Prepared by: Mayra S. Ocampo, Administrative Analyst 
Approved by: Adolfo Cruz, Parks, Recreation and Community Services Director  
Approved by: Rafael Guzman, Assistant City Manager 
  
 
Attachment: Letter from City Clerk, Colleen Nicol 
 


